
December 

2019

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by December 10th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

BRIAN WAISWA..UG/556…D.O.B: Dec 26th, 1998 - It is a blessing to share with 
you the story of this young man, who is now twenty (20) years old.  His late father, 
Christopher Kintu, died in 2004 in a fatal motor accident when Brian was in Primary 
one at Omega School. He is the seventh child in a family of a single mother called 
Harriet Babirye.  He has five brothers and four sisters, the youngest in grade six.  
Brian is pursuing a Bachelor’s Degree in Education (BAED) at Kampala University, 
Jinja Branch. He is in his first year.  He joined this University in the month of May and 
hopes to graduate in 2023.  In Brian’s conversation with our Social worker, he 
testified that, “Rescue African Children has helped him to reach this far and he sees 
the future as very bright for him. He thanked his sponsors for their generous heart 
and continuous love.” While in college he has secured a position as a class-
room teacher and school Bursar in a Muslim school while he attends college.  

Your Children have received their letters! 
To the left: Shakul..UG2687  To the right: Ramula..UG2629 

Bottom left to right:  Matina..UG2673, Josephine..UG2680, 
Safina..UG2292, Anthony..UG2671, Joseph..UG2678,  & 

Shadia..UG2302. Thank you for their nice letters.  They 
deserved them because Omega School had great results in 
their Primary Learning Examinations. 100% of P7 passed!! 

Please help Omega School to receive enough for a nice Christmas 
party.  The money was sent but still $1100 short of our usual amount.  

If you missed it last month, Fred says it’s not too late to give..
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